Planning and Development Council Meeting
June 16, 2020

Comments Received Regarding Item 6
Proposed Zoning By-law Amendment

St. Paul’s United Church
454 Rebecca Street
File No. Z2.1619.22
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From: Alec Zimmerman

Sent: May 29, 2020 6:31 PM

To: Town Clerk

Cc: Susan Gillespie

Subject: Proposed Rezoning: 454 Rebecca Street, Oakville File # Z.1619.22, Ward 2

SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
To whom it may concern, including the members of the Planning and Development Council:

| am writing on behalf of my wife Susan E. Gillespie (copied hereon) and myself, as joint owners of the property
municipally known as- Sybella Drive, Oakville, to advise that we are in favour of the proposed rezoning to residential
uses of that portion of the St. Paul’s United Church lands municipally known as 454 Rebecca Street, Oakville specified in
the subject rezoning application.

H. Alexander Zimmerman



